PRÉSIDENCE DE LA RÉPUBLIQUE LIBANAISE

Baabda, September 24, 1985

Dear Sir ,

Your letter has been read by H.E. Cheikh Amine Gemayel, President of the Republic of Lebanon with a great care. The President has entrusted me to congratulate your solidarity for the Religious Peace.

H.E. The President has always been, in favor of a religious peace and premanently calls upon the religious freedom mostly in Lebanon .

H.E. The President applauds the intensive efforts you have invested in this noble and sincere objective .

Wishes for the best in all your endeavors

Joseph Jreissati

General Director of The Presidental Palace

MR. AJATA N. SHARMA EMBRACE FOUNDATION 16 west , 22 street New York , New York 10010